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September 21, 2005 Washington, DC: Congressman Ron Paul has joined Texas
Governor Rick Perry in requesting a federal state of emergency declaration for the entire state
of Texas. Under a federal declaration of emergency, federal assistance in many forms
becomes available to the people of Texas. This assistance includes Disaster Unemployment
Assistance, Hazard Mitigation, SBA disaster loans, and USDA loans, in addition to assistance
from the U.S. Coast Guard, Federal Emergency Management Agency, and the Department of
Homeland Security in general.

President Bush declared the emergency today, pledging a stepped-up federal response to what
may be the biggest Hurricane ever to hit Texas.

Paul, in a letter to the president, stressed that all 254 counties in Texas likely will be affected by
the hurricane, causing the displacement of thousands or even millions of citizens. Galveston
and Brazoria counties in particular may be hard hit, and will need the coordination of federal,
state, and local disaster services to ensure the fastest possible recovery.




